McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Bob Treumann <bobtreu@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 3:47 PM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Fwd: Please say NO to sound variance

Re: March of Dimes request RES PH14-97
Sound variance request for Como Lake Drive

I want to register my objection to any sound variance for activities around Lake Como.

It is especially ironic that the March of Dimes would expose young children, who will be at this event to a level
of sound that exceeds that allowed by law.

Pcople have a right to peaceful and quiet enjoyment of public spaces. If the March of Dimes gets a

variance, then everyone will get one. Noise is a damaging pollutant, increasing stress and disease. We have
too much of it.

Bob Treumann, 651-489-4960




